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Boy Scouts of America 
Order of the Arrow 

Amangi Nacha Lodge 
 

Council of Chiefs Meeting Minutes 
For the Meeting Held October 9, 2010 

 
Lodge Vice Chief Taylor LaRue called the meeting to order at 10:10 a.m.at Camp 
Pollock.  He reported that many of the Lodge officers and Chapter leadership were 
participating as staff members for Webelos Woods and would not be attending the 
Council of Chiefs meeting.  Designated Vice Chiefs led the Pledge of Allegiance,  the 
Obligation, and the Invocation. 
 
September 11, 2010 Minutes 
Trevor Woodward read the minutes of the meeting held September 11. 
 
Chapter Reports 
Attendance was taken and all Chapters that were present provided Chapter Reports 
and submitted them to the Vice Chief of Communications. 
 
Newsletter Report 
Zachary dropped in to give a brief update on the status of the newsletter and continued 
to ask for pictures and articles to include in the newsletters.  He then returned to his 
Webelos Woods activity being held on site. 
 
Membership Update - Brent Clark 
Brent reported that we have 729 members currently and provided a brief update on 
Brotherhood transition.   
 
Indian Affairs Ceremonies - Josh Gibson 
Josh thanked everyone for the great support for the Conclave.  He reported that the 
Ceremonies team came in first place at the Conclave and performed great for the 
Ordeal and Brotherhood Ceremonies. 
 
Indian Affairs - Dance and Drum - Kim Wilkerson for Alex Saldivar 
Kim reported that there was lots of dancing at the Conclave and that it was lots of fun 
for Advisers too.  He said that there will be another opportunity to dance at the Fall 
Fellowship and that there will be a Pow Wow coming in Auburn. 
 
Breakout Session Reports 
 

• Youth members discussed details for planning the Fall Fellowship. 
• The adults were reminded that many of our Youth are very busy participating in 

Webelos Woods and attending Homecoming this weekend and have SATs 
coming up.  Fall Fellowship details were provided by Ed Gibson.  Chapter 
Advisers must work with youth interested in serving in positions at the Lodge 
level and they must have a letter to the Lodge Adviser via their Chapter Adviser 
prior to being considered for a position.   
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New Business 
Taylor reminded everyone of their Chapter activities for the Fall Fellowship and Greg 
reminded everyone of skits to be performed during the Saturday evening campfire.  
Monte Carlo Night is Friday night and the Brotherhood ceremony will be held on 
Saturday. 
 
Lodge Advisor's Minute 
Ken covered the Fall Fellowship a little more and encouraged everyone to attend the 
Lodge training that is free with free lunch being provided to all attendees.  He also 
encouraged everyone to attend the Lodge dinner on the same evening as Takashin.  
For all Lodge positions, Youth members will need a letter of interest via their Chapter 
Adviser. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
Zachary Burgess 
Vice Chief Communications 


